

Dear Parent/Guardian:

All students enrolling in a kindergarten program or enrolling for the first time in a public school shall submit proof of an eye examination. Each student shall present proof of having been examined by a physician licensed to practice medicine in all of its branches or a licensed optometrist within the previous year, before October 15th of the school year. If a student fails to present proof by October 15, report cards may be held until the child presents proof of completed examination, proof of appointment scheduled within 60 days after October 15^r or proof of undue financial burden or lack of access to optometrist.

Respectfully,

School Health Services